
From: Katie  
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 10:14 AM 
To: Kowalski, Matthew; Rampson, Wendy; Eaton, Jack 
Subject: Condo project as saline Ed into Lansdowne 
 
Hello,  
I am writing to you to express my concerns about the current road connection of a 
condo complex off of Ann Arbor Saline Road into Lansdowne. I am asking you to 
reconsider the proposed 2nd exit for the complex into Lansdowne as I understand 
it is not a needed access. Please keep our neighborhood closed off from the Ann 
Arbor Saline main road.  We already have u of m traffic on game days that can be 
very difficult. The addition to this access will create more traffic due to the 
park and schools because it could be used as a cut-through. This neighborhood is 
filled with kids riding their bikes and walking to school. Please help us to keep 
our neighborhood safe for our children and close off the proposed access.  
Thank you,  
 
Katie Porter  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


	From: Katie

